
Saturday February 28 

Woodley Park News 

Earlier this month, the Board of Zoning Adjustment announced that it will grant Nando's 
request for exceptions to the zoning rules that will allow it to move into the old Bank of 
America location on Connecticut Ave. 

The "Right Tree, Right Place" program, a partnership of Casey Trees and Pepco, can 
subsidize and facilitate tree-planting on your property. More information is here. 

Plans are being formulated to rebuild the branch public library on Connecticut and 
Macomb. In a letter earlier this month, WPCA stressed the importance of interim library 
facilities during the 18- to 24-month construction period. A copy of the letter is on the 
website. An earlier letter is also available. 

Calendar 

Wednesday March 4, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. The 
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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